

Pyramus & Thisbe Society
Inclusivity Officer's Interim Report to the Management Board
23rd July 2025

Composed on 22nd July 2025

Introduction

The Inclusivity team still consists of the following members, who meet at periodically to discuss events, feedback and initiatives that can be rolled out to improve the offering by the Society:

- Victoria Woolf
- Irene Moore
- Allan Ssesanga
- Hannah Boyd
- Anne Lorenzato
- Louis Maycock
- Fareed Fetto
- Myself

Due to other commitments and holidays, we have arranged our next meeting for 20th August 2025.

Feedback

There has been feedback from some members that the 'dying off' of events that are held in more 'social' settings such as pubs has meant that members no longer wish to attend because the main reason for attending the events was to socialise with friends in the industry and not the CPD element.

To be discussed at the next meeting but need to consider different events for different requirements. Lunches just for social and CPD events separate?

Events

2026 event calendar to be discussed and agreed during meeting on 20th August 2025

Policy

The constitution makes reference to D&I policy but no one can seem to locate this so a fresh policy will need to be drafted. To be discussed and actioned during the 20th August 2025 meeting.